
 

February 8, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Arlen Siegfreid, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Siegfreid: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2196 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2196 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under the Kansas Liquor Control Act, no distributor’s license can be issued to a 

corporation if any officer, director or stockholder of the corporation is ineligible to receive a 

distributor’s license.  HB 2196 would exempt corporations from the citizenship and residency 

requirements if at least one officer and one director of the corporation is a Kansas resident.  

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that HB 2196 would have no fiscal effect on state 

revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: State Neske, Revenue 


